Mason Soccer Boosters Meeting notes
 October 17, 2018 James’ Third Base
Open meeting-Nancy Thomas  motioned;  Mike Snyder  seconded
Approved Septmember meeting notes
Mike-Treasurer report
1. Ordinary month, some big items came out
1. $38, 365 cash balance
1. We have done about $9000 from concessions
1. Compared to budgeted items, Mike predicts slightly lower income and slightly lower expenses than expected
1. We’re in good shape
Combs-at training
1. Finished as league champs
1. Played Western Brown in the first round and won
1. Boys are in good health, fir and ready to play
Coach Schur –
1. Thanks for a good season
1. His staff and team felt supported well
1. Girls are ready to go; get back to grit and determination
1. GMC Champions
1. JV coaches also thank players and families
1. Coaches would like permission to purchase 10 extra awards spread over the three teams as well as funds for meals during the tournament
Mason Preseason Classic
1. The small group met
1. Bethel-Tate is the lone team who hasn’t paid yet
1. Looking forward to another good year
Scholarship update-finishing up getting forms electric-based
1. All players are eligible to apply
1. Forms are due emailed to krisfitzwcb02@gmail.com by November 1
1. Players need to get apps in; find extra forms under documents on the full website

MABA update-Matt Burns-
1. Suzy Hummel is one of the heads of Afterprom
1. We do our own thing with the human foosball
1. Soccer is not participating in the revenue for football playoffs money
Spiritwear-Dawn Berryman
· all spiritwear is handed out
· shirts are being done for the end of year banquet; they should say “GMC champs”
Field signage-Mark
1. nothing new to report
Support TOP Soccer-Mike and Sue Snyder 
1. 3 good events with good participation
1. 1 event left-October 28-4:00 games and 5:00 Trick-or-Treating
1. Everyone is invited to cheer and pass out candy (bring your own in an easy container to pass out from
1. Costumes are encouraged, but not required
1. Mike will send reminders
Board member openings-treasurer and VP Girls are going to be needed (elections in January); also openings for MABA rep, spiritwear, Mary’s shadow for concessions, volunteer coordinator, TOPSoccer rep
New business
1. Gift card for Christina (trainer) – she liked the gift card to Cinebistro and sent her “Thank you!”
1. Tailgates-spur of the moment to encourage kids to show up for away tournament games
1. No November meeting
1. December meeting will be a party at James’
1. Banquet is scheduled for November 7 in the small commons, then breakout to the auditorium for boys; seating will be limited; Boosters provides pizza and drinks; memo will go out about what player-families should bring (side, salad, dessert); $60 per person senior budget; Boosters do coach gifts; teams may do coach gifts in addition
Pass the ball –Thanks to Mary, Thanks to Mark, Thanks to our great volunteers
Adjourn-Kathleen Brogan moves and Mary Hancock seconds


